
 

Dear Parents and Carers,         
 

Years 1, 2 & 3 “It’s a Baby! Cantata” 
 

Preparations are already well underway for our ‘Courtyard’ performances.   
 

Wednesday 18
th

 December from 2.15pm – 3.15pm 
Wednesday 18

th
 December from 5.30pm – 6.30pm  

 

 Tickets are not being issued and families are very welcome to attend both performances. 
 

This letter mainly concerns the evening performance 5.30pm – 6.30pm 
 
Please bring your child to the school RECEPTION between 5.15pm and 5.30pm. Their teachers will then take 
care of preparing the children for the performance.  This will give you plenty of time to then visit the school hall where 
mulled wine and mince pies will be served as our little Christmas gift!  You are very welcome to bring siblings along 
as squash drinks will also be served, although we politely request that these children remain under your supervision 
throughout the evening.  
 

Shortly after tucking in to your warming treats, parents and other guests will then be invited onto the courtyard.  
Please note that you will not be able to gain access to the courtyard before this time and we would greatly appreciate 
it if you would refrain from attempting to!  When the performance finishes at 6.30pm, the children will be taken to 
the classrooms from where parents will then be able to collect them. 
 

There is no requirement for the children to wear school uniform, but we do ask that the children are dressed in warm 
clothes and have coats.  Attendance at these events is entirely at the discretion of individual families.  However, we 
are strongly appealing for your support.  The children work hard to practice the songs in their singing assemblies 
leading up to the performances.  We would be very grateful if all slips could be returned to class teachers by no later 
than Friday 6

th
 December 2019. 

 

We very much hope that you are able to join us.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Chris Reilly 
Headteacher 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------------ 
 

To:  Classteacher ……………………………………………………………………………………………………..……….. 
 

Child’s Name: ………………………………………………….…………………….…… Class: ……………………… 
 

Please tick one box only 
 

My child will be attending the Years 1, 2 & 3 evening performance       
 

My child is unable to attend the Years 1, 2 & 3 evening performance     
 
 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………..……Parent/Carer Date: ………………………. 

 

 


